Welcome to Day 28 of Online Learning  - Tuesday, May 19th, 2020
Hope you had a wonderful long weekend!

There will be an assembly on Zoom on Friday. Please visit the May 7 Newsletter on The Taylor Park Website and use the link in the document to register for the Zoom meeting. You will need to be approved to be a participant, so please do this sooner rather than later. Here is the link for your convenience to register: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtf-Gupz8vHNYzgviQE4SrSlvRp22U72Oa


Morning Work:
This morning, we will be brainstorming what we worked on this term to refresh your memory and be reflecting on our successes and setting new academic goals for the next school year. Please finish this and submit to Showbie. I will also answer any questions you have about how to fill in this sheet. Typing is preferred in a word document, but if it’s not possible that’s totally okay.

Please also submit your survey question and options to Showbie by 11 a.m. so that I can create the poll before our Zoom call tomorrow, or your question will not be included to be asked to the class.

Afternoon Work:
This afternoon, I will do a mini tutorial on how to get onto Book Creator. Book creator is a website that allows you to make your own book online and some students might choose this medium to create their finished story. You do not have to use book creator. You are allowed to make a pencil and paper book or a book on the computer not using book creator.

Our book creator code is: 662SBTG
You will have to sign up with a Google Account and must have permission from your parents first.

What your good copy will be marked on:
I have already provided a mark for your rough copy. Your good copy will contribute to your final mark – I will take into account if you change all of the corrections I have made and the final layout/creativity of your book.

Your Good Copy is due in the “Final Story: Good Copy” Folder on Showbie by Monday, May 25th at 9:00 a.m.
 
Submit to Showbie
-self-reflection sheet
-Good copy of story due Monday, May 25th (don’t leave it to the last minute, you have this afternoon to work on it)

